COMMUNICATION C308
ITEM NO. 2
COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE

From: Clerks@vaughan.ca

To: Adelina Bellisario (PUBL'C MEET'NG)
Subject: FW: [External] File OP.21.024/Z.21.048 - 8940 Bathurst March 1 , 2022

Date: February-28-22 10:31:49 AM

From: Chang L -

Sent: Monday, February 28, 2022 10:04 AM
To: Carol Birch <Carol.Birch@vaughan.ca>; Clerks@vaughan.ca
Subject: [External] File OP.21.024/7.21.048 - 8940 Bathurst

Hi,

| am a concerning resident in Thornhill Woods and | am writing to express my family’s strong
opposition against the proposed project. The proposed project will dramatically increase the density
of population in the neighbourhoods and make the already packed traffics much worse. Both the

existing residents and potential new residents’ life will be drastically worsen with such worsened
traffic and living conditions.

Thanks,

Chang Liu



